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Notice of Consultation 
Project QC-2020-03 

 

August 2020 

Notice addressed to: 

• Entities listed in the Register of Entities 

• North American Electric Reliability Corporation, Inc. (NERC) 

• Northeast Power Coordinating Council, Inc. (NPCC) 

• NPCC Reliability Coordinators 

• Régie de l’énergie du Québec (the “Régie”) [Québec Energy Board] 

Consultation period:  August 7, 2020 to September 4, 2020 

Purpose of the consultation  

In accordance with the process established by the Régie in Decision D-2011-139, the Québec Reliability 

Coordinator (the “Coordinator”) is asking Registered Entities and stakeholders for comments on the 

following standards in view of their eventual adoption by the Régie: 

o PER-003-2 — Titre de compétences du personnel d’exploitation 

o PER-006-1 — Operating Personnel Credentials 

o PRC-025-2 — Generator Relay Loadability 

o PRC-027-1 — Coordination of Protection Systems for Performance During Faults 

The Coordinator asks Registered Entities for their opinion on the relevance and impacts of the reliability 

standard to be adopted. Please provide your comments using the consultation form under this notice on 

the Public consultation of entities page of the Reliability Coordinator website 

(http://www.hydroquebec.com/reliability-coordinator/consultation.html). Make sure you clearly indicate the 

document (and document section) to which your comments refer.  

You may also send your questions and comments directly to the following address: fiabilite@hydro.qc.ca. 

Documents  

 Proposed standards and Québec Appendices  

 Summary of the standards to be adopted or withdrawn, including preliminary assessments of their 

relevance and impact 

 Proposed modifications to the Glossary 

 Redline document 
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